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6 September 2024
Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, 
Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn hǎo, 
Salve, Konnichiwa, Namaste, Guten 
Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam 
alaikum, Greetings everyone,

Kapa Haka Success at Ngāti Rehia 
Festival
This week, our kapa haka groups shone 
at the Ngāti Rehia kapa haka festival 
held at Te Tii marae. Children from 
both our bilingual unit and mainstream 
classes make up our kapa haka groups, 
and the dedication they have put into 
practicing for these performances is to 
be congratulated. A big thank you to our 
kaiako for their outstanding efforts in 
leading this kaupapa; your commitment 
truly shows.

Changes to Camps in 2025
From next year, we will be holding 
overnight camps exclusively for Years 5 
and 6. For our other year levels, we are 
planning a variety of exciting Education 
Outside the Classroom (EOTC) 
experiences to ensure all students 
continue to have enriching learning 
opportunities beyond the classroom.

Adjustments to Teaching Teams in 
2025
Next year, we will be making some 
slight adjustments to our teaching 
teams to better align with our revised 
curriculum. We will continue to have 
the Te Whakatupuranga teaching team, 
and we will also have a Junior Team 

(Years 0-3) led by Taylar Renalson, and 
a Senior Team (Years 4-6) led by Ange 
Sime. 

After School Pick-Up Procedures
A reminder for parents: please ensure 
that if you are collecting your child after 
school, they wait at the designated pick-
up line. Please do not ask your children 
to wait on the playground, as we use this 
area for different bus groups and want to 
avoid any mix-ups. All children waiting 
for parents or high school siblings after 
school must go to the pick-up line.

Staff Leave in 2025
Next year, some of our teachers will be 
taking leave: Rebecca Young will be on 
Refreshment Leave during Terms 1 and 
2, and Anna Rainey will be on Study 
Leave for the year. We wish them both 
all the best during their time away.
Have a relaxing weekend everyone. 
We appreciate your continued support 
and look forward to the remainder of the 
term.

Ngā mihi
Dr Sarah Brown
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9th September
KIWI Comps: Spelling Bee

10th September
KKHS Visit Year 6 in Hall

13th September
Rōpu Day: Maths

18th September
Board Meeting 5.30pm

23rd September
Production Yr 5/6 Dress Rehearsal

24th September
Matinee Yr 5/6 Production 11am
Evening Yr 5/6 Production 6pm

25th September
Evening Yr 5/6 Production 6pm

27th September
End of Term 3

25th October
Teacher Only Day 

(Childcare available with Talia)

28th October
Labour Day (Public Holiday)

10th December
Year 6 Graduation 10.30am

13th December
12pm Last School Day 2024

3rd February 2025
First day of school 2025

A special thanks to Nic Laird 
for the disco lighting he setup 

last Friday evening.

Morning Tea with the Principal
The Plough and Feather host a weekly Morning tea with the Principal at their restaurant.

Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will join Senior 
Leadership Team to have morning tea. 

Congratulations Isabella Jenkins, Lucas Ye, Kendall McNaught and Lincoln Gerrard.

A special thanks from the 
PTA to all those who donated 
baking for the disco, the 
baking was amazing and 

really appreciated.



Daffodil Day Daffodil Day 
at KKPSat KKPS

$713.30 raised by KKPS 
students for Cancer Society.



THE GOOD NEWS SHOW!
Kerikeri Primary School presents...

Starring the newest up and coming performers 

TICKET PRICES:

BUY TICKETS ON KINDO NOW

Adult: $5
Child: $2

11am on Tuesday 24th September 
6pm on Tuesday 24th September 

6pm on Wednesday 25th September

in the Kerikeri Primary School Hall

Food and drink
available through
cash sales



Kapa Haka Festival at Whitiora MaraeKapa Haka Festival at Whitiora Marae
Well done to all the tamariki who performed on Thursday at the Kapa 
Haka Festival. You have represented our kura with confidence and 
pride. Thank you also to the parent helpers, parent supporters and 
the teachers and teacher aides involved in making this trip possible.
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Develop Musicianship & 
Vocal Skills

Joanna Foote
MMus Perf (Opera), Musicianship, 

Singing, Games

Clare Ellis
MMus Perf (Flute), Musicianship, 

Instruments, Piano

Venue:
 Flute Farm Studio, 

77B Wiroa Road, Kerikeri

Registration/More info:
 joannamfoote@gmail.com

Cost:
$16 per session 
($160 per 10-week term)

First session:
Term 3, 24th July 2024

Through Movement, Group Singing
& Instrumental Play

Classes
7-8 year olds

Wednesdays

3:30-4:15pm

9-10 year olds
Wednesdays

4:15 - 5.00pm

Foster social skills and
personal development

Experienced instructors
for activities

AFTER
SCHOOL

CARE

Safe and stimulating
environment

ENROL FOR TERM 3 NOW!

Talia

admin@kerikidzclub.co.nz

Age 5 - 13 years

0212683738

Secure your child's spot in
our enriching after-school

program today!

NURTURING TOMORROW’S 
TAMARIKI!

BASED OUT OF KERIKERI PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Click here to view the 
school holiday programme

Click here to view the 
school holiday programme

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LjbTRYshRBNO9Ln3-pMZceyhV4pgMIrI/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MK1qvBLq0p63B5cqG71sEBgsK3WCHJDp/view?usp=drive_link


Room 6
Jess Coyne

 This term has been another busy one for Room 6! (Kākapo) 

 We have been learning about the performing arts and have presented a play about 
 Māui and the Great Ika.This was a bilingual play as we are a reo rua akomanga i 
 roto i Te Whakatupuranga. 

 We collaborated together and became aware of our space and how to use our 
 bodies and voices to perform to an audience. 

 We have also been practising very hard for the Kapa Haka festival which was 
 yesterday at Whitiora Marae. This was a full day of performances from kura around 
 the area. Kerikeri Primary School had 4 rōpū perform. 
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